
From: Glen Eastman
To: DLNR.BLNR.Testimony
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Honolulu Bay yacht fine not enough!
Date: Thursday, May 23, 2024 11:06:23 PM

The 1.8 million dollar fine for the yacht owners who grounded their yacht in Honolulu Bay is
not enough. It should be doubled or tripled at least for their terrible behavior! They were
negligent, arrogant and downright disrespectful. The disregarded basically maritime safety
procedures and should pay heavily. The impact of their negligence will be felt by generations
to come. The fuel spilled killed the marine life and boat destroyed the reef. They should be
made an example of so this never happens ago! 1.8 million is not enough!

mailto:gdeastman@gmail.com
mailto:blnr.testimony@hawaii.gov


From: LMartinez87@gmail.com
To: DLNR.BLNR.Testimony
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Deny appeal against Honolua Bay
Date: Thursday, May 23, 2024 5:05:30 PM

Aloha Board,
Please deny the appeal and require the yacht owner to pay the $1.8 million in damages &
desecration. The negligence and irresponsibility has created enough harm for generations by
the literal damages, this appeal, and any continued effort to avoid accountability. Please deny
this appeal.

Mahalo,
Lorena Martinez
Resident of West Maui

--
"There are no foreign lands. It is the traveler only who is foreign." - Robert Louis Stevenson

mailto:lmartinez87@gmail.com
mailto:blnr.testimony@hawaii.gov


From: Mike Neal
To: DLNR.BLNR.Testimony
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fine Appeal
Date: Friday, May 24, 2024 12:50:30 AM

Aloha,
Please uphold the $1.8 million fine, I think they are getting off easy already. 
Mahalo,
Mike Neal
808 344 0625

mailto:mikeneal0000@gmail.com
mailto:blnr.testimony@hawaii.gov


From: Noel Shaw
To: DLNR.BLNR.Testimony
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Honolua Bay- $1.8 Million Dollar Fine
Date: Thursday, May 23, 2024 10:29:29 PM

Aloha,

I am writing in support of fining the owner of the boat that was stuck on the reef for multiple
days last year at Honolua Bay. It’s important they are held accountable and that the precedent
remains high. 

We need to take care of our reefs and water ways and we need hold with conviction how
serious we are about their protection.

Mahalo,
Noel 

Noel Kaleikalaunuoka'oia'i'o Shaw

619-261-5894 

mailto:noelkshaw@gmail.com
mailto:blnr.testimony@hawaii.gov

	ITEm F1_Eastman
	ITEM F1_Martinez
	ITEm F1_Neal
	ITEM F1_Shaw

